UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS



WOUNDED WARRIOR BATTALION (WEST) WOUNDED WARRIOR REGIMENT PO BOX 555192 CAMP PENDLETON, CA 92055-5192

> 4001 JUL 2 1 2022

Jim Mauritz Oceanside Senior Anglers 3202 Vista Way Oceanside, CA 92056

Dear Mr. Mauritz,

On behalf of the United States Marine Corps, I wish to thank you for your generous gift of two deep sea fishing trips for Wounded Warrior Battalion West [WWBn (West)] personnel. Your support for our brave Marines who have so courageously defended this great nation is truly appreciated.

One of my greatest privileges as a Marine is to lead Wounded WWBn (West) in its mission to help our wounded, ill, and injured Marines to successfully return to duty or reintegrate into their communities. WWBn (West) provides wide-ranging services to our Marines from employment and financial counseling to recreational and athletic programs.

Your generosity helps make a positive impact on the lives of our Marines. Whether wounded or suffering from illness, WWBn (West) Marines maintain the positive, can-do attitude that epitomizes everything that is great about our Marine Corps. Like many, I am at once amazed and inspired by their remarkable achievements. I am convinced that with support such as yours, no goal is unattainable for these resilient warriors.

Again, thank you for generously supporting our Marines and Sailors at WWBn (West). I encourage you to visit our website at www.woundedwarrior.marines.mil or follow the Regiment on Facebook.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Marine Corps Wounded Warrior Battalion (West)

Commanding